COE COLLEGE
Cedar Rapids, Towa

March 6, 1968

Professor B.E. Gillan
Department of Mathematics
Drake University

Des Moines, Iowa

Dear Professor Gillan:

The expenditure of fifty dollars for an out-of-state
speaker has been approved by the Iowa Academy of Science.
I have asked Dr. Hansen, the executive secretary, to send
the fifty dollars to Professor Loud. We shoiild have a

check for fifty dollars to give to Professor Loud at the
meeting.

The CUPM representative at our meeting will be Professor
Robert McDowell of Washington University in St. Louis, With
the confirmation of Professor McDowell's visit, our program
is complete. I'm looking forward to seeing you in April.

Cordially yours,

é%/vJ?ZVf/” K;zi:z vﬁ/

Charles M. Lindsay

Chairman Mathematics Department
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